
From: Godfrey, Rob
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/11/2012 11:06:29 PM

Subject: Re: Need guidance here.

Great! Thanks!
 

From: Baker, Josh 

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2012 10:42 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob; Soura, Christian 

Subject: Re: Need guidance here. 

 

Look at the signing statement I just sent out to staff 

-------------------------- 

Sent using BlackBerry 


 

From: Godfrey, Rob 

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2012 09:53 PM

To: Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh 

Subject: Need guidance here. 

 


 

From: Heather Gale [mailto:heather.gale@myhorrynews.com] 

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2012 01:18 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob 

Subject: Hello from Heather Gale at the Horry Independent newspaper in Conway, SC 

 

Hello sir,
 

This is Heather Gale from the Horry Independent in Conway. I am doing a story on the recent signing of a bill 
by Gov. Haley helping Coastal Carolina University get a PhD program in Marine Science. I was hoping to get a 
quote from her on why she signed it and why it could be good for the university and the state.
 

My deadline is tomorrow (Tuesday the 12th) at noon.
 

Thank you!!!
 
-- 
 
Heather Gale
 
Horry Independent
 
Office: 843-488-7242
 
Cell:843-957-1195
 
email: heather.gale@myhorrynews.com
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